Moorlands Junior School Newsletter

18th May 2018

Humanities Week

Next week is our third and final humanities week. We are all looking forward showing off all our hard work with you during the open morning on Friday afternoon (2.30pm onwards).

Auction of Promises

Don't forget our auction of promises! We currently have bids for £163 and we are looking for lots more promises.

The promises have been rolling in thick and fast!

We now have a cake a week generously donated by Mrs Gregg and a children's party entertainer for two hours, including use of the school hall, kindly donated by our very own Mr Phillips!

Are there any promises you could pledge? Check out the auction of promises site for some ideas and our Facebook page for the current pledges.

Moorlands has been awarded the Primary Science Silver Quality Mark

In May Primary Science Quality Awards have been awarded to 180 infant, junior, primary, middle and special schools to celebrate a commitment to excellence in science teaching and learning.

The Primary School Quality Mark scheme enables schools to work together to share good practice and is supported by professional development led by local experts. It encourages teacher autonomy and innovation while at the same time offering a clear framework for development in science subject leadership, teaching and learning.

Jane Turner, PSQM National Director said: "Gaining a Primary Science Quality Award is a significant achievement for a school. The profile and quality of science teaching and learning in each awarded school is very high. Children are engaging with great science both in and outside the classroom, developing positive attitudes towards science as well as secure science understanding and skills. Science subject leaders, their colleagues, head teachers, children, parents and governors should be very proud."

Big Worker of the Week

3C Sylvie Bosch

3P Harley Radcliffe

4C Theo Langhorn

4DK Alice O'Keefe

WN Lauren Wilson

5GT George Myddelton

5L Jacky Chan

6C Evie Dawson

6G Emily O'Leary



Stars of the Week

3C Evelyn Rotchell

3P Lawrence Brunt

4C Matteo Bushby

4DK Alex Gilbert

WN Alex McIldowie

5GT Molly Walker

5L Samir Ali

6C Jack Gawthorpe

6G Ben Brunt



Dates (Dates are also available on the website calendar)

21st- 25th May Humanities week

25th May a.m. Y4 River Mersey Walk

25th May 2.30pm Open Afternoon for parents

to view work completed in

Humanities Week

25th May Finish for Whit Holidays

11th June Return to School

14th June 1.30pm Sports Day-all welcome (no

dogs allowed)

18th—22nd June Science Week

19th June Sale Grammar school Induction day

10.15-2.30pm

21st June Y5 to Sale High School open day

WN to Inclusion Festival at Manor

Academy

22nd June 2.30pm Open Afternoon for parents

to see the work completed in Science

Week

25th June End of Year Class and Team

Photographs

26th June 6.30pm Y6 Robinwood Parents

Meeting

28th June 9am Open Morning for Y2 parents

from Templemoor

4th July 3P trip to Communitree Project

Y5 trip to Chester Zoo

WN trip to Chester Zoo

6.30pm Y2 parents meeting

6th July Manchester Day (A day in school

looking at Manchester past and

present)

11th July (Provisional) Recorder Exams

12th July Y6 Personal Safety Workshop

7pm Y6 Concert

13th July Own Clothes Day for chocolate

donations

4.30-6.30pm Y6 Leavers' Disco

16th-18th July Y6 Robinwood Residential

Dates continued

18th July 3C Trip to Communitree Project

20th July Own clothes Day for bottle donations

5.30-8.30pm FOM BBQ

24th July Parents Evening

25th July 9.30am Leavers Assembly and Prize

Giving

26th July 3.30pm School Closes for the Summer

Robinwood

Just to remind you that the year 6 Robinwood trip is getting closer. Please check that payments are up to date.

There will be a meeting for parents to outline the events of the trip on 26th June at 6.30pm. The kit list for the trip is already available on our school website, if you'd like to get prepared.

Book Fair

Thank you for all your support during the recent book fair.

We raised a magnificent £345.85 which will be used to buy new books for the school library.

SATs Week

Our fabulous year 6 children have finished their SATs this week.

Well done to you all for your hard work and dedication! It has paid off.



Letters home this week:

Hard copy

WN Chester Zoo trip

Year 6 Leavers' party

